It has been a while since we sent you a newsletter. We hope that all went well for you over the holidays and life has settled back to normal. We are about as normal as we can be here at SHEM.
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The older I get the faster time flies. It seems as though Christmas was just here and now March and April are just around the corner. That is when we participate in the Feinstein Challenge. For those of you who are new to SHEM and our newsletter, the Feinstein Foundation distributes $1 million to organizations which feed the hungry. For every dollar or item of food donated locally, a proportional share of the Feinstein money is donated to the organization. All you need to do is indicate “Feinstein” in the notes section of your check or tell us when you bring in your food donation.    
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God has certainly blessed the SHEM Pantry since our last newsletter when it was mentioned that grant applications were being prepared for funds to replace our household refrigerators and freezers with commercial appliances. Just after Christmas, SHEM received two commercial freezers from an anonymous donor. Then we got word from the Siletz Tribal Charitable Contribution Fund that we were awarded sufficient funds to purchase a 2-door commercial freezer. We have received the check and will be ordering it shortly. Another blessing is our new, improved, breakdown table.  
For a relatively small organization, with your help we are able to keep up with the demand. We now routinely provide 350+ food boxes per month. Those boxes feed over 1200 people. And Manna is serving over 1000 plates of food each month. 
